From: Claire MICHLOVITZ

To: * City Clerk; Jeff Foote
Subject: Agenda item/AED
Date: Friday, June 20, 2025 11:15:13 AM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Ms. Boninfant,

I would like to have the City Council consider steps toward providing an accessible AED
device at the Beaver Meadow pickleball/tennis courts.

My council representative, Jeff Foote, directed me to send you this email so the issue can be
discussed at the upcoming city council meeting. Thank you for your consideration. If you have
any questions, please call me at 603-715-1298
Steve Michlovitz
47 South Curtisville Road
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